
From: Conroy Sean (ST)  
Sent: 29 July 2015 16:24 
To: Hassett Neil; Clarke John (CC) 
Subject: FW: West Hill 

 

Hot off the press and ready for you to use in the East Hill YBJ response Mr Hassett 
 
From: @london-fire.gov.uk [mailto: @london-fire.gov.uk]  
Sent: 29 July 2015 16:22 
To: Conroy Sean (ST) 
Subject: RE: West Hill 

 
Sean, 
 
How is this? 
 
If you think it’s a bit wordy then please send and send back to me for approval. 
 
 
“The London Fire Brigade endorses TFL enforcing yellow box junctions outside of Fire 
Stations. Without these yellow box junctions it would be very difficult for fire appliances to 
leave the Fire station in a timely manner and respond to Emergencies with the minimum of 
delay. The London Fire Brigade aims to have the first Fire appliance on scene in 6 minutes 
and the second fire appliance to arrive in 8 minutes. To achieve this it is vitally important that 
we are able to turn out of our fire stations swiftly” 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
From: Conroy Sean (ST) [mailto: TfL.gov.uk]  
Sent: 29 July 2015 16:09 
To:  
Subject: RE: West Hill 

 

Hello  
 
Have you managed to pull anything together? 
 
I can call you to discuss if that is easier ? 
 
Sean  
From: Conroy Sean (ST)  
Sent: 28 July 2015 09:56 
To:  
Subject: RE: West Hill 

 

Hi  
 

 
 



Ta 
 
Sean  
 
From: @london-fire.gov.uk [mailto: @london-fire.gov.uk]  
Sent: 28 July 2015 09:44 
To: Conroy Sean (ST); @london-fire.gov.uk 
Subject: RE: West Hill 

 
Hi Sean, 
 
I am off to a couple of meetings now. 
 
Can you give me a number so I can call you after the meetings to discuss? 
 
 
 
From: Conroy Sean (ST) [mailto: @TfL.gov.uk]  
Sent: 28 July 2015 09:29 
To: ;  
Subject: RE: West Hill 

 

Hello  
 
Are you able to provide some lines of support for TfL’s response? 
 
Regards 
 
Sean  
 
From: Conroy Sean (ST)  
Sent: 27 July 2015 10:13 
To:  
Subject: RE: West Hill 

 

Hello  
 
Ideally we (TfL) would like some supporting lines from LFB about the benefits you 
see from TfL enforcing yellow box junctions outside of fire stations 
 
Are you able to provide this today? 
 
Thanks 
 
Sean  
 
 
From: @london-fire.gov.uk [mailto: @london-fire.gov.uk]  
Sent: 23 July 2015 15:01 
To: Conroy Sean (ST) 
Subject: RE: West Hill 

 



What is he after mate? 
 
 
 
Sent from my Windows Phone 

 
From: Conroy Sean (ST) 
Sent: 22/07/2015 14:10 
To:  
Cc: ; ; Clarke John (CC) 
Subject: RE: West Hill 

Hi  

  
Happy to,  it would be great if you could send me something by the end of this 
week 

  
Thanks 

  
Sean  
  
From: @london-fire.gov.uk [mailto: @london-fire.gov.uk]  
Sent: 22 July 2015 11:27 
To: Conroy Sean (ST) 
Cc: ; @london-fire.gov.uk 
Subject: RE: West Hill 
  
Hi Sean, 
Would you wait for a reply from  – he is likely to be taking over this area of work 
and has experience of enforcement issues.  I have not retired yet but, now seems the ideal 
time for me to pass the baton. 
Kind regards 

l 
  

 

 

  

Operational Policy-Fire 

London Fire Brigade Headquarters 

169 Union Street 

London 

SE1 0LL 

  
 ext  

Mobile  
  
From: Conroy Sean (ST) [mailto: @TfL.gov.uk]  
Sent: 21 July 2015 16:52 
To:  
Subject: West Hill 
  

Hello  

  



TfL have received a letter relating to the yellow box junction on West Hill 
Wandsworth outside of the fire station. 
  
In order to support our response are you or a colleague able to put a line or two 
together about the operational benefits you gain from TfL enforcing vehicles in the 
box junction. 
  
Our response needs to go out by the 27th July so it would be great of we could have 
something from you by the end of the week 

  
Many thanks 

  
Sean  
  
Sean Conroy |  Senior Stakeholder Partnerships Manager 
Transport for London 
TfL | 1st Floor | 230 Blackfriars Road | London | SE1 8PJ 
T:  / auto  M:    
Email: @tfl.gov.uk  
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Email disclaimer 
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials.  
Please read the full email disclaimer notice at london-fire.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer  
  
For fire safety advice please go to london-fire.gov.uk/YourSafety  

  

Click here to report this email as SPAM. 

 




